
 
MUPY 4th year student elected as the Secretary of Thai Pharmacy School Students
Association. 

May 14, 2010       
 
Mr. Sasawat Wisarnsirikul, a MUPY 4th year student, was elected to serve as the Secretary of the
Association of Pharmacy Students of Thailand. The announcement was made during the Annual Meeting of
the association during 11 - 14 April 2010. Mr. Sasawat has joined a long list of previous MUPY
students who have served and led the Association in the past 4 year. This clearly reflects
outstanding leadership quality and selfless contribution of MUPY students to the Association and the
society. Congratulations!

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/558


